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As we begin to see a brighter future with the developments and progress in the battle with Covid-19, and the 
governments hopeful road map out of the lock-down, we can start to look forward to once again using our boats 
and enjoying the waterways once again. With that in mind, we thought we would update you to the calender to 
help you to plan your return to using your boat and getting out and about. 

• The stay at home restriction is lifted. 
People can return to their boats for 
day use only, only if they are 
local.

• No overnight stays allowed.
• Boating with up to 6 people from two 

households allowed, as long as social 
distancing rules can be followed, and 
only on the outside deck space.

• The marina gate will continue to be 
closed during the day.

Monday 29th March 2021 Monday 12th April 2021

• Overnight stays are allowed away from 
home (single household bubbles only)

• Normal boating can resume and the Avon 
Navigation will be open for normal use 
from this date.

• The marina gate will revert to being open 
during normal business hours.

• Visitor mooring locations on the River 
Avon will revert back to the 48 hour stay 
restriction.

• The marina toilet and shower facility will 
open for use.
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Monday 17th May 2021

• Overnight stays with up to 6 people
from two households allowed. Social
distancing measures are still to be
followed, making this change tricky on
board a boat.

Monday 21st June 2021

• The government hopes to lift all 
limits on social contact.

Please bear in mind that the dates mentioned are provisional dates set by the government and are to be used as 
a guideline only. As we approach the dates mentioned, we will no doubt be updated by the government as to 
how things are progressing and whether, as a nation, we have reached the criteria for the next step to be taken. 
At least this is a guide that we can all keep in mind and hopefully get ready to enjoy the summer and look forward 
to getting back to boating, and some sort of normality, again. 

I would just like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your support, understanding and compliance with the 
restrictions throughout this pandemic, and we look forward to brighter days ahead. 

Kind regards, 

  Steve Smith 

Steve
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